La Savina lighthouse car park closed during port authority works
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The Formentera Council's infrastructure and mobility departments wish to report that the car
park located next to la Savina lighthouse will be closed during the start of a project of the
Balearic port authority to rebuild the the esplanade. The closure will affect both metred parking
spaces as well as the lorry load-unload areas.

Crews start work this week and are expected to finish by the start of the summer season.

To minimise inconveniences, a portion of the car park will remain open over the course of work.
Signage will be updated across the lot to reflect newly opened segments as the project
progresses.

The Council recommends islanders heading to Eivissa to give themselves additional time in
order to park in other parts of la Savina.




